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WEEKLY UPDATE WITH PHOTOS 
For week commencing 28 November 2022 

 
 

• The demolition of the existing Thamesview House structure has now begun, with the first 
zone of the structure fully demolished to the Ground Floor. 

 
• We have started the demolition of the second zone and will continue with this sequence 

until we have reached the staircore. 
                                                                                                                    

• We have started processing the demolished material on site.  
 

• Following the first day of demolition, we have introduced a cherry picker and attached a 
hosepipe aid in the dust suppression. 

 
• A dust monitoring system will be installed next week. 

 
• We will continue using water from the hydrant on Franklyn Road. This area may be 

temporarily cordoned off when using this. We apologise for any inconvenience that this may 
cause. 

 
• We will continue to temporarily cordon off the path behind the site to keep local residents 

safe. The end of the footpath that leads to Thamesmead will be reopened for use after 
hours on a daily basis unless deemed necessary to remain closed. This will be fully 
reopened once it is safe to do so.  

  
• Noise monitoring will be carried out on a regular basis. 

  
• The transport management plan has been resent to all supply chain members to increase 

compliance with the site rules.  
  

• We will continue to clean the surrounding areas regularly to ensure minimal impact on our 
neighbours. Should it be deemed too windy, the demolition works will be halted. 
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